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Pursuant to 42 CFR 431.420(c), the Louisiana Department of Health will hold a public forum to allow the public an opportunity to provide comment and to solicit feedback on the progress of the Healthy Louisiana Substance Use Disorder 1115 Demonstration Waiver. The public forum was held via internet (Zoom) from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 16, 2022.

Roll Call

Medicaid:
Brian Bennett, Keith Durham, Toni Bennett

Office of Behavioral Health (OBH):
Missy Graves, Bryan Hardy, Ford Baker, Ardia Perkins 

Public:
Lonnie Granier, Odyssey House La/CLASPP; Nikki Berger, Avenues Recovery Center

Minutes:
· Public Forum began at 2:00 p.m. 
· Missy Graves reviewed a PowerPoint presentation that summarized the waiver’s purpose and goals. Missy also provided an update on the pending extension application.
· Lonnie Granier with Odyssey House La/CLASPP provided a public comment to express continued appreciation and support from the provider community, and that “we know that it is essential to be able to provide services, it’s essential for our treatment infrastructure, for our landscape, not just for the next five years but the last five years, but in posturing us to take on these challenges into the future is absolutely critical.” 
· Brian Bennett thanked Missy for the presentation. 
· Public Forum concluded at 2:18 p.m.
· Missy, Ford and Ardia remained on the line to discuss other 1115 matters. 
· Nikki Berger with Avenues Recovery Center joined the zoom call at 2:29 p.m. 
· After review of the PowerPoint presentation, Nikki thanked staff and asked about the impact to residential treatment facilities. Missy replied that the waiver does not affect any changes from a provider’s perspective, but from the state’s perspective, it allows the state to claim federal match. 


